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Melville Mutterings 

 

VALE 

It is with sorrow that we record the death of our member Ted Grant, member 1728 on the 
19th of February after a long battle with mesothelioma contracted in his early years as a 
resident at Wittenoom.  

Ted packed a good deal into his life of 65 years. He held a pilot’s licence, was a bagpiper of 
the Scottish variety and taught the instrument in Rockingham. 

He was also a sailmaker, a woodturner and assisted our group with our sound and video 
equipment. He together with Jack Adams built the tall cabinet which houses this gear and 
which we use every week. 

His illness kept him away from our recent meetings, but his passing will be regretted by those 
who knew him. 

Don Guun 


